City of Puyallup

Building Division

333 S. Meridian, Puyallup, WA 98371
(253) 864-4165
www.cityofpuyallup.org

James Kerby
2913 5TH AVE NE, Suite 201
PUYALLUP, WA 98372 December 19, 2023

Notice of Incomplete Permit Submittal

RE: Application Number PRDE20231749

Dear James Kerby,

A permit application has been received by this office on December 18, 2023. The following required
items are outstanding:
* Puget Sound Air Notification: is a submittal requirement; Please provide.
e ASBESTOS PS CLEAN AIR NOTIFICATION RECEIPT: It shall be presumed that all buildings to
be demolished may contain “friable asbestos.” Therefore, prior to the issuance of a
demolition permit, we will require a copy of the online notification by the Puget Sound
Air Pollution Control Agency (www.pscleanair.org/asbestos) that all requirements

pursuant to  Washington Law (WAC 173-400-075) have been met.
https://pscleanair gov/185/Ashestos

The above information must be received by our office to deem this application complete. If the

required information is not received within 30 days, your application will be canceled.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Permit Center.

Sincerely,

City of Puyallup Permit Center
(253) 864-4165 option 1
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